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A Message From Mrs. Flores

Greetings St. Paul Families, 

Easter Blessings!  As the joyous occasion of Easter is here, I send my
prayers and warmest greetings to each of you. Easter is a time of
renewal, hope, and reflection, reminding us of the profound love
and sacrifice of Jesus Christ that strengthens our faith in Him and
one another.  

I wish all of you a very blessed and happy Easter and a wonderful
and much needed break this week.  I look forward to seeing all of
you on our return to school on Monday, April 8th!    

Continued blessings and gratitude,
Mrs. Erma Flores
Principal, St. Paul School



Read Across America and SPS Pajama Day 2024!
Students were invited to wear pajamas and be cozy, as they enjoyed reading

together as buddies to celebrate a day of reading!

On Holy Thursday, our
Faith Families led our

SPS community in
praying the Stations of

the Cross.

At right, are the leaders
of our Faith Families,
holding the illustrated

stations created by their
“family” groups. 

Stations of the Cross

In recognition of Black History
Month, students in Grades 1 & 2

were treated to a presentation
on the history of traditional

Black music by Mr. Joe Lewis.

Mr. Aguire and the 2nd Grade
First Reconciliation ~ March 21, 2024



SLE Award
March 8, 2024

Student Learning Expectations demonstrate what St.
Paul School students should know and be able to do as
they are taught, guided, and supported during their time
at SPS.

The SLE Award presented after Mass was:

 “You are an effective communicator who thinks critically and
independently, and applies these skills in problem solving.”

Congratulations to the recipients, who are shown below
with SPS faculty and staff.

Save the Date! St. Paul School Annual Gala
Saturday, May 18, 2024

Luau Night

If you are interested in this
year’s summer program,

please help us plan by filling-
out the Google form:

 
https://forms.gle/8b9ciHQNLgAv

EP359

On March 15, in anticipation of
St. Patrick’s Day, students were

invited to wear green to
celebrate!  Many fun activities

were planned, including
designing traps for those tricky

leprechauns in Junior High!


